
July 10, 1985 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on 

Wednesday, July 10, 1985 at 7:30 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman 

Home Road.  All members were present.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Jim Neth, 2
nd

 by Harry Hilbert, carried.   

 The treasurer’s report was approved by motion of  Glenn Snyder, 2
nd

 by Neth, 

carried.   

 The James C. Hunt plans were approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Hilbert, 

carried.   

 The Stephen Rothrock plans were approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Neth, 

carried.   

 Neth made a motion to award FB1 bid to Hammaker Oil, 2
nd

 by Hilbert, carried.   

 Bill Hill to notify supervisors when hauling and spreading sludge.   

 Supervisors went to Ms. Racine’s property to check it out.  They didn’t see any 

sludge, just clear water.  They advised the property owner to tidy this up.   

 Supervisors must make another appointment with Charlie Davies.  He wasn’t home 

at the time set-up by the supervisors.   

 Supervisors are going to check into a telephone answering service for the township 

building.   

 Ed Fleming is resigning from LHMA.  Neth to find another replacement.   

 Adams County Soil Conservation  meeting on Wednesday, July 24, 1985 at 9 a.m. 

at Cumberland Township Municipal Building.   

 Secretary has a rough draft of a letter for not having a building permit.  Solicitor 

needs to approve it.   

 Meeting adjourned at 9:10 p.m. by motion of Neth, 2
nd

 by Hilbert, carried.   

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


